
                                                          

4 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This half term, FS1 will be visited by ‘Little City’ a mobile roleplay city on Wednesday 3 July 2024.  

This will be a wonderful experience where children can explore a variety of role play environments such as a café, 

school, farm, vets, hairdressers, supermarket and builders/construction site.  

We are very excited to welcome Little City into school and think this will be an invaluable experience for the children.  

Role play is very important for young children as it supports them to develop their imagination, communication skills 

as well as co-operation and team work skills.  

The session will commence at 9.00 am prompt.  

Morning and all-day children to arrive at the normal time.  The session will then conclude ready for morning 

children to be collected at the usual time of 11.30 am.  We would like to invite our afternoon children to attend 

the morning session, so to arrive at 8.30 am, and to then be collected at 11.30 am (this will replace their usual 

afternoon session).   

Please ensure that your child is wearing their school uniform, sensible footwear and no jewellery/ bands.  

The cost of the visit is £4.50 per child.   Please pay on school gateway no later than Wednesday 26 June 2024.  We 

are pleased to inform you that we have been able to reduce the actual cost of this visit substantially by using 

funds raised from the non-uniform fundraising days last year.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 

contributions towards this, the school reserves the right to cancel the visit.  Please complete and return the slip 

below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 

Please see a member of staff if you have any questions.  

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Roach 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

FS1 Visit from ‘Little City’, Wednesday 3 July 2024 

 

Child’s name_________________________________________         

                                                                        

My child, who normally attends nursery in the afternoon, will attend the morning session, from 8.30 am until      

11.30 am. 

 

I have paid the full amount of £4.50 on School Gateway.      

   

I will pay the full payment of £4.50 at a later date but before Wednesday 26 June 2024. 

 

 

Signed______________________________________________________  Date _________________ 

 


